
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28 January 2011 
            
Newsletter No 19 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 31 January 2011.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 

 Tristdon Sanders  Nursery 
For settling well into the 

Nursery Class. 

Emily Simpson   RW 
For always working hard in 

maths lessons. 

Syed Rahman   RG 
For excellent writing this week 

about the 3 bears story. 

 Tania Mahandru  1B 
For having a good 

understanding of forces and 
contributing to class 

discussions. 

 Capri Lescott-Anderson  1/2H 
For coming up with some great 

dance moves in P.E. and 
sharing them with the class. 

Ben Hei Yeung Fu   2S 
For an excellent improvement in 

his sentence structure and 
presentation. 

  Aysha Sajid 3L 
For an excellent instructional 

poem. 

 Callum Peyton   3/4MW 
For working really hard to  

write instructions for making 
George’s Marvellous Medicine. 

 Emily Ewins  4W 
For showing good development 
of her understanding of decimal 

notation.  

  Calum Masih  5B 
For maintaining high standards 

in maths. 

Saniyah Akhter  5/6S 
For working hard in maths 

lessons. 

Amondeep Kailey   6SH 
For her enthusiasm and interest 
while watching the ‘Fire Makers 

Daughter’ at the theatre.   

 
Weekly Certificates 

Lining Up 2S 
Spick and Span 1/2H 
Attendance 1/2H 

Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 1/2H   Runners up - 5/6S 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 31 January 2011. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
 Capri Lescott-Anderson     1/2L 

For asking an adult to get a 
chair for Fatima in the hall when 
the class was asked to sit down. 

    Krishari Henry   3/4MW 
For sharing his drink during 

orienteering activity. 



 
Lost Property 
We still have a huge amount of lost property left in school.  There is a lovely black Next coat and 
football boots, all in excellent condition.  It would be a shame to throw these out so as a last request, 
if you are missing any items of clothing or footwear, please come and see Miss Woodley after 
3:30pm. 
 
Bicycle stolen from school grounds 
On Monday 17 January 2011 a child’s bicycle was stolen from the school grounds between 2:30pm 
and 3:30pm.  It was chained to the fence by the path leading to the back entrance to the school. As 
you can imagine the child concerned is really upset. If anyone has any information regarding this 
theft could you please see Mrs Sturridge-Packer so she can pass the information on to the police 
who have been informed.  Thank you for your continued co-operation. 
 
Recycling printer cartridges and old mobile phones 
We now have a recycling box in school for used printer cartridges and old mobile phones. We have 
signed up to a recycling programme which will help to raise money for our school and also help the 
environment at the same time. If you would like to bring in your printer cartridges and old mobile 
phones to put in the box we would be most grateful. 
 
School Closure in Extreme Weather Conditions 
In the event of inclement weather conditions, announcements will be made between 6:45am and 
9:00am on the following radio stations:  Heart FM, Radio WM and BRMB.   Parents will also be 
advised by text message so it is important that we have your current telephone number. 
 
St Mary’s Little Stars Toddler Group 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
St Mary's School will be working in partnership with the Stay and Play Leaders. 
 
Term Dates 

Half Term holiday 

Children will break up on 
Friday 18 February 2011 
and return to school on 

Monday 28 February 2011  

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher 


